
Translation of “Tofes 101” (Form 101) for Employees 

This translation of Tofes 101 aims to help you complete the form. According to the 

regulations of the Israel Tax Authority (which is responsible for income tax deductions 

from salaries and wages), every employee upon starting a new job and/or at the beginning 

of every year, must complete “Tofes 101”. 

If there come about any changes in your status and/or details, you must declare this within 

7 days. 

You must complete the form yourself, sign it and return it to the Salary Department 

in the Human Resources Division no later than 31/01/2021. 

Please don’t forget to make sure that you do receive this form with your salary slip. 

Questions and clarifications should be referred to Meir Peretz 08-6472691/72691. 

Attention: 

In accordance with the law, an employee who does not return a completed and signed form 

to the Salary Department during the month of January will have the maximum income tax 

deducted. 

In order to prevent any misunderstandings and/or unpleasantness, the form should be filled 

out, signed and sent as instructed. 



 



 
 

 



 



 
 



 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 

 



 


